
November 12, 2019 
Fiona Hamiiton, 
Clerk, Municipality of Brockton, 
100 Scott Street, Box 68 · 
Walkerton, On 
NUD-2vo· 

Dear Ms Hamilton: 

Re: Accessibility downtown Walkerton 

I am writing as a member of my self-advocacy group, The Action Committee. Thank 
you for considering things we notice about accessibility. We all want to let you know 
how much the new sidewalk corners in downtown Walkerton are appreciated. 

When spots like that can be improved, it helps all citizens, especially seniors and 
people who have disabilities. 

Again, thank you. 

Craig Harrison 
Action Committee Member 

cc. Mayor Chris Peabody 

c/o 19 Durham St. E. 
Walkerton On N0G 2V0 


